December 4, 2007

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: State 29 No. 001
Legal: A-29-16S-38E
API #30-025-25214-00-00

Dear Personnel,

The above referenced well is now ready for inspection. If you have any questions or need further data,
please contact us at the address listed below.

Sincerely,

Ghl dpeer

David P. Spencer
Manager of Regulatory Affairs
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701 Cedar Lake Blvd.,, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73114 eTelephone: 405-478-8770



